
 

  

 
 

IPL Plastics Inc.  announces the appointment of Ms. Kerry McConnell to the position 
of Chief Financial Officer  

 
IPL is pleased to announce the appointment of Ms. Kerry McConnell to the position of 
Chief Financial Officer. Ms. McConnell joined the Company on October 19th, 2020 and is 
based in Dublin, Ireland. 

Ms. McConnell is an Irish national who graduated from Trinity College Dublin with a 
Bachelor of Business Studies (Finance) and is a Fellow of Chartered Accountants Ireland. 

Ms. McConnell trained with PricewaterhouseCoopers, before gaining experience in 
internal audit with CRH plc and accounting with Coillte Teoranta. She re-joined 
PricewaterhouseCoopers as a Senior Manager for a number of years, before moving to 
Bank of Ireland where she was Finance Director of the Retail Ireland business. More 
recently, Ms. McConnell was Chief Financial Officer of RSA Insurance Ireland and then 
Investor Relations Director for the FTSE 100 listed Group in London. Ms. McConnell is 
also a non-executive member of the Strategy Committee of the State Claims Agency, part 
of the Irish National Treasury Management Agency. 

She will be a key member of IPL Leadership Team and will report directly to Alan Walsh, 
Chief Executive Officer. 

IPL CEO, Alan Walsh, commented: 

“I am pleased to have Kerry joining our Leadership team and I am confident that she will 
be a valuable asset as the Group works towards achieving its growth objectives." 

About IPL Plastics Inc.  

IPLP is a leading sustainable packaging solutions provider primarily in the food, consumer, 
agricultural, logistics and environmental end-markets operating in Canada, the U.S, the U.K., 
Ireland, Belgium, China and Mexico. IPLP employs approximately 2,000 people and has 
corporate offices in Montreal and Dublin. For more information, please visit the Company’s 
website at www.iplglobal.com.   
 
 
 


